
 

 
 
City of Tacoma 
Planning Commission 
747 Market Street 
Tacoma, WA 98402 
 
July 5, 2017 
 
Re:  Design Review and Concept Review 
        North End Neighborhood Council 
 
Planning Commission Members: 
 
The North End Neighborhood Council (NENC) made a presentation to the Community 
Council of Tacoma (CCOT) at its June meeting regarding Design Review and Concept 
Review. 
 
The CCOT is in support of their proposed recommendation regarding the Concept 
Review component of the Design Review process.  We encourage the Planning 
Commission work with NENC to develop and implement a system where community 
members, developers, and planners can work together in the earliest stages of the process. 
 
Again, CCOT thank you for your attention and consideration in addressing these 
recommendations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Elton Gatewood 
 
Elton Gatewood, Chair, CCOT 
 
 



	


